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 Lesson Focus  Homework  Assessment  Enrichment  
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06.09.21 
Week 1 

Christianity, gender & sexuality: 
Historical and social factors 

   

13.09.21 
Week 2 

Christianity, gender & sexuality: 
Historical and social factors 

  

20.09.21 
Week 3 

Christianity, gender & sexuality: Female 
ordination 

  

27.09.21 
Week 4 

Christianity, gender & sexuality: 
Patriarchal Nature and Feminist 
Theology 

  

04.09.21 
Week 5 

Christianity, gender & sexuality: 
Homosexuality and Transgender Issues 

  

11.10.21 
Week 6 

Christianity, gender & sexuality: 
Celibacy and marriage 

  

18.10.21 
Week 7 

Christianity, gender & sexuality:  
Consolidation 
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01.11.21 Week 8 Christianity and science:    

08.11.21 Week 9 Christianity and science:   

15.11.21 Week 10 Christianity and science:   

22.11.21 Week 11 Christianity and science:   

29.11.21 Week 12 Christianity and science:   

06.12.21 Week 13 Christianity and science:   

13.12.21 Week 14 Christianity and science:   
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03.01.22 
Week 15 

Christianity and the challenge of 
secularisation: 

   

10.01.22 
Week 16 

Christianity and the challenge of 
secularisation: 

  

17.01.22 
Week 17 

Christianity and the challenge of 
secularisation: 

  

24.01.22 
Week 18 

Christianity and the challenge of 
secularisation: 

  

31.01.22 
Week 19 

Christianity and the challenge of 
secularisation: 

  

07.02.22 
Week 20 

Christianity and the challenge of 
secularisation: 
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14.02.22 
Week 21 

Christianity, migration and religious 
pluralism: 

   

28.02.22 
Week 22 

Christianity, migration and religious 
pluralism: 

  

07.03.22 
Week 23 

Christianity, migration and religious 
pluralism: 

  

14.03.22 
Week 24 

Christianity, migration and religious 
pluralism: 

  

21.03.22 
Week 25 

Christianity, migration and religious 
pluralism: 

  

28.03.22 
Week 26 

Christianity, migration and religious 
pluralism: 
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04.04.22 

Week 27 
The dialogue between Christianity and 
philosophy: 

   

25.04.22 
Week 28 

The dialogue between Christianity and 
philosophy: 

  

02.05.22 
Week 29 

The dialogue between Christianity and 
philosophy: 

  

09.05.22 
Week 30 

The dialogue between Christianity and 
philosophy: 

  

16.05.22 
Week 31 

The dialogue between Christianity and 
philosophy: 

  

23.05.22 
Week 32 

The dialogue between Christianity and 
philosophy: 
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06.06.22 Week 33     

13.06.22 Week 34    

20.06.22 Week 35    

27.06.22 Week 36    

04.07.22 Week 37    

11.07.22 Week 38    

18.07.22 Week 39    

19.07.21 Week 40     


